
SMSA Spirit wear FUNDRAISER 
to benefit our school!  

With the help of Hopper's (located on 77 South Main Street 
in Fond du Lac), you have the opportunity to purchase a 
variety of SMSA Logo items, using an easy to navigate 
online form.  Click on the link to take you to the fundraiser:

https://www.hopperwear.com/st-marys-springs-ledgers/

You can also go to www.hopperwear.com, click on the 
Team Gear/Spirit Wear and then click on the Springs logo.
The online store will be open from November 29 through 
December 9. YOU WILL NOT BE ABLE TO PURCHASE 
ITEMS AFTER DECEMBER 9, so please take a peek at the 
website and place your order ASAP.  We will be distributing 
the items you order the week of December 17.  We can 
either send the items home with your child or if you would 
like them to be a surprise, contact Katie Mathos via e-mail 
at katiemathos@gmail.com or text 920-979-6757.  If you 
would like to see samples before you order, some items will 
be on display next week, December 6 & 7, in the South 
Lobby.  When you check out online please check the Local 
Pickup option for shipping.  This will allow us to get you 
your orders.

This is a fantastic way to tackle some Christmas 
shopping while supporting our school.

Please direct any questions to Katie Mathos via e-mail at katiemathos@gmail.com
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